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RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE CHARITIES® OF CENTRAL PENNSYLVANIA

745 West Governor Road Hershey, PA 17033-2304

Phone: 717.533.4001 Fax: 717.533.1299
www.rmhec-centralpa.org

December 18, 2017

Board of Directors

Mr. Marty Stern

RMHC of Mid-Penn Region, Inc.
227 Esau Street

Hollidaysburg, PA 16658

Dear Mr. Stern and Board of Directors,

Thank you for your generous grant of $10,000 for our phone system upgrade
equipment.

Each family that depends on our services comes to us during the very difficult time
of caring for a sick or injured child. Our ability to provide them with a place to rest
and regroup for the length of time their child receives care at Penn State Children'’s
Hospital and Hershey Medical Center, is crucial. Because of you and others like you,
the Hershey Ronald McDonald House® has been able to offer the amenities of
home at no cost to the families who need our services.

Thank you again for your support of Ronald McDonald House Charities® of Central
PA.

Sincerely,

Kafla Mitchell \Z%ﬁjy oé@ WWCL
Executive Director
[z ﬁ’”\(

Payment Method or Check Number: 878
Payment Date: 11/06/2017
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No goods or services were received as a result of this gift;
Nor does this donation satisfy a personal financial obligation.

Follow us on n at RMHCofCentralPA #KeepingFamiliesClose

The official registration and financial information of Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central
Pennsylvania may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within
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